
From: Wang Huaying  

Sent: Tuesday, October 12, 2021 10:09 AM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  

Subject: High rise building at Leslie @ Elgin Mill 

To whom it may concern: 

Good morning.  

Recently we received a mail regarding a new application of high rise building at Leslie@ 
Elgin Mill,  as the home owner of this new community, I strongly disagree this proposal. 
This will make our traffic even worse, beside this, we still kids play ground, elementary 
school, grocery store etc., these is much important that high rise building.  

Thank you very much for your consideration. Have a goood day.  

Best Regards 

Melody Wang 

mailto:clerks@richmondhill.ca

